## **UBLY COMMUNITY SCHOOLS**

2020 Union St. Ubly, MI 48475 | Phone: 989-658-8202 | Fax: 989-658-2361 | Website: www.ublyschools.org

September 12, 2025

Dear Bearcat Families,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an incident that occurred earlier this morning at Ubly Schools involving one of our students who required immediate medical attention.

Upon recognizing the need for support, we promptly contacted Emergency Medical Services (EMS), who arrived swiftly to assist the student. We want to extend our sincere gratitude to all staff members and students for their cooperation during this time. The quick and coordinated response from our staff was instrumental in managing the situation effectively and ensuring the student's well-being.

We would also like to specifically acknowledge and thank our School Resource Officer (SRO) Dave Rothe and the dedicated personnel from Central Huron Ambulance Service, whose professionalism and timely response were invaluable during this incident.

At this time, we want to reassure you that all individuals at Ubly Schools are safe and in good condition. We remain committed to the safety and health of our students and appreciate your continued support and understanding.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Warm regards,

Troy Reehl, Superintendent